Boyle, Adele

From: Feldmann, Stacy ([

Sent: 24 May 2019 13:12
To: O'Boyle, Jody <

Cc: Hannon, Fiona <
Subject: SONI draft TDP

Dear Jody
SSE wished to provide a separate response to this consultation, as follows:

SSE has inputted into the industry level response prepared by NIREG. We are supportive of their
comments in relation to the proposed SONI TDP 2018-2027.

This is a non-confidential response.
Please can you confirm receipt.

Kind Regards
Stacy

Stacy Feldmann | Regulation Policy Analyst (Ireland & Northern Ireland) |

Red Oak South| South County Business Park | Leopardstown | Dublin 18 | ireland
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